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Grand Knights Message:
Wow March was an extremely busy month for us. Good thing we are

off a few months! There are no upcoming council events planned at this time
besides our meetings. First I would like to say that Erica and I hope everyone
had a great Easter. We had many events in March – Beginning with an
afternoon of cocktails at Atria. It was a beautiful day and we were able to
relax in their living room where they had a great platter of fresh fruit and
different cheeses. They had a selection of wines and bottled water for us. I
hope that everyone who came down enjoyed the hospitality Atria provided
Thank you Atria.

We had the St Patrick’s St Joe’s dinner. Both Anthony Corrente and
Tony Pierno were the chairmen for the event. They did an absolutely amazing
job. The food was great. Thanks guys for even cooking some of the food that
we all enjoyed. Thank you Marian Solenza for donating the dessert is was very
thoughtful of you and greatly appreciated. We had the Irish step dancers come
down as well for the event.

Later in the month we did the Stations of the Cross. Many brothers
came out to participate and a special thanks to the brothers that read for
multiple stations. Our goal for next year is to have enough brothers join us to
cover each station. Thank you PGK Phil Sagliembene for being the cross bearer
(Some of the brothers that read was PGK Neil Derosa PGK Bill Bullwinkle FS
Anthony Corrente Tom Burke.) Thank you Rose Bell for reading and
representing the St. Vincent DePaul Society.

Next we had our Breakfast with the Easter Bunny. I really want to
thank everyone that came out on Saturday for setting up - FS Anthony
Corrente, PGK Jim Albert, PGk Bill Bullwinkle, Bob Jurik, Arnold Bendig, Sal
Manzello, PGK Neil Derosa. Sunday was another terrific day with so many
brothers coming out and helping out – from set up, to prepping and cooking,
to cleanup and last minute breakdown of tables and chairs. I want to Thank
PGK Neil Derosa for running the event and really taking charge and getting
everything ready for the event. And although the weather wasn’t as nice as it
was for Breakfast with Santa it was still a great morning! We served over 150
Adults and over 100 kids.

In April PGK Neil Derosa and myself will be going to Villa Roma and will
be representing our council. Just a quick update from my last GK message, as
of now the C&B picnic will be held at Barry.

Grand Knight Dominick Sala
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New Haven, CT.

SUPREME
NEWS

www.kofc.org

Secretary of State John

Kerry is correct and truly

historic. For one of the few

times in our history, the

United States has

designated an ongoing

situation as genocide, and

the State Department is to

be commended for having

the courage to say so.

Supreme Knight

Carl Anderson

Advocate Jim Albert was

informed by our Worthy State

Deputy Robert Weitzman that

he would not be able to attend

this year’s Nassau Chapter Ball.

He further stated that he would

send a letter for publication in

the Nassau Chapter Journal

Book. Jim is in receipt of that

congratulatory letter.

The Nassau Chapter Website is:
http://www.nassauchapterkofc.org/

Mike Galgano

is the

Nassau Chapter

President.

The Winner of the FAC Raffle

was Kevin Coleman , PGK, FDD

of Memorare Council. The

Fraternal Assistance Committee

gives the proceeds of this

fundraiser to brother Knights

that have fallen on hard times.

when you get those 3-tickets in

the mail PLEASE send them in!

jOIN US” UPCOMING MEETINGS & EVENTS:
April 4th Nassau Conference Meeting Msgr. Cass Council 8:00PM
April 7th St. Pius X Council Officers Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
April 14th St. Pius X Council Meeting Room #1 8:00PM
April 15th NASSAU CHAPTER MEETING Floral Park Council 8:00PM
April 21st-23rd N.Y.STATE CONVENTION VILLA ROMA
April 24th Communion Breakfast TBD
April 28th St. Pius X Council Meeting Room #1 7:30PM
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KNIGHTS IN NEED
Sal Mascolo, Pgk (2), ,Larry Herbst,
Gene Robinson, Ray Ludwig,Pgk
Walter Priestly, John Heilig,
Artie Venezia,Pgk Frank LaBarbera,
Tony Pierno, DonDickinson. John Mazzolla,
Jim Reilly.Phil Roeske, James C Doran

Brothers of St. Pius X Council
Who Need Your Prayers

and Support!

If you know of a Brother “Pius Knight” Sick
or in Distress please contact K.I.N.
Chairmen Bill Bullwinkel, PGK at

twobull46@aol.com

Please remember our
Brothers who have gone

before us and
sleep in Christ.

Kenneth Brown April 21, 1993
Paul J. Nuss April 19, 2006
Joseph Manion April 6th, 2008
Daniel M. Maune April 2nd , 2011
Ernest J. Widmann April 4th 2012

May God Bless Our
Departed Brothers.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:
Eleanor Pastier 4/1,
Ken Krogman 4/2,
Walter Priestley 4/12,
Marilyn Reilly 4/4,
Father Simon Palliparambil 4/8,
HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:
Audrey & Ed Coyne 4/23/49 (67th),
Lucille & Victor Orlando 4/18/59
(57th ),
Krista and Tom Hoefling 4/1/95
(21ST)

Walter P.
Kellenberg

Assembly
078

Faithful Navigator

Matthew Buttaro reports

that the April Meeting

will take place April 18th

at Thomas Connelly

Council #5314 Bayville,

N.Y.
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1988: Mother Teresa visits the Supreme Council office. The Order agrees to print copies of her
Constitutions of the Missionaries of Charity, prayer cards and other religious items, a project that
continues to this day.

1988: The Pontifical John Paul II Institute for Studies on Marriage and Family opens a North
American branch in Washington, D.C., with funding from the Knights. Carl A. Anderson is the
institute’s first vice president and dean.

1989: The Bicentennial of the U.S. Hierarchy Fund is established in the amount of $2 million to benefit
The Catholic University of America. Earnings from the fund pay for projects at the university each
year.

1992: The Knights celebrates the fifth centenary of evangelization in the Americas. Replicas of the
Cross of the New World presented to Pope John Paul II on his pastoral visit to Santo Domingo in 1984
are distributed by the Knights and used in dioceses throughout the Order in prayer services
highlighting the theme of evangelization.

1992: Mother Teresa is presented with the Order’s first Gaudium et Spes Award at the 110th Supreme
Convention in New York. The “Joy and Hope” award acknowledges her contributions to the Church
and the world.

1995: The Order co-sponsors with the Diocese of Brooklyn, N.Y., Pope John Paul II’s Mass at
Aqueduct Racetrack during the pope’s pastoral visit to the United States.

1997: The Archdiocese of Hartford officially opens the cause for canonization of Father Michael J.
McGivney with support from the Knights of Columbus. The Father McGivney Guild is established to
promote the cause.

Part 19 In A Series
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Nassau Conference April 4th

Msgr. Cass Council Long Beach

Brother Larry Engelbert our

newly assigned Field Agent

HAS NOT been assigned to St.

Pius X Council #10332.

We are waiting for a new

Agent. 631-207-4242

http://www.kofc.org/en//index.html

The Knights of

Columbus has a

new website!

Go to the link

below and see

how it has

changed.

NASSAU CHAPTER COLUMBIETTES

ARE HAVING THEIR

COMMUNION BREAKFAST

ST.IGNATIUS LOYOLA CHURCH IN

HICKSVILLE 9:30AM MASS

FANATICO’S ITALIAN BISTRO

CONTACT PRESIDENT MICHELLE

DiSANTO (516) 695-6835
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May 15th 2015

10:00AM “Rosary Walk”

11:30AM OUTDOOR MASS
The Mass will be performed

in the Chapel in the event of
inclement weather.Outdoor Mass at Our Lady of the Island

in Eastport, N.Y.

This year Nassau comes together to Honor our retired

Priests at the “St. Pius X Enriched living Center” in

Amityville, N.Y. Contact: Jim Albert, PGK,FDD or GK

Dominick Sala for tickets.
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Rec. Sec. and

Usher Coordinator for

St. Pius X Church

Charlie Josten thanks

all those Council

Memberts who

assisted during the

busy Easter Season!

ASK SOMEBODY TO
JOIN OUR
COUNCIL! IF HE IS
18YRS. OR
OLDER AND A
PRATICAL
CATHOLIC HE CAN
BECOME A KNIGHT.

Don’t
forget to
have fun !

The "Knights for Life “is a group of
dedicated men and women who are
on the front lines fighting for, and
educating the public on Human Rights,
Civil Rights, Rights of Conscience and
Protecting moral and ethical issues
that keep this country a God Fearing
Nation. You are welcome to attend
their regular monthly meeting Every
fourth Tuesday of the month. Meeting
are at 7:30 P.M. at Msgr. William A.
Delaney Hall, 110 Merritts Road,
Farmingdale, N.Y.11735. Come and
see for yourself, and become award of
issues that affect all of us.
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The Knights of Columbus St.
Pius X Council’s “FOOD DRIVE”
will be April 2nd & 3rd and
April 30th , May 1st

PLEASE BRING A NON-
PERISHIBLE FOOD

ITEM ONLY ON THE DAYS

REQUESTED
Thank-You

Committee
Chairman

DGK Robert Jurik

TO ALL THE BROTHER

KNIGHTS, COLUMBIETTES,

PARISH FAITHFUL, VISITORS

WHO CAME TO OUR “JAMES

J. MAUNE MEMORIAL

PANCAKE FUNDRAISER”

“BREAKFAST WITH THE

EASTER BUNNY” .ESPECIALLY

THE “PIUS KNIGHTS” WHO

ASSISTED IN THE SET-UP,

EXECUTION, AND CLEAN-UP OF

THE EVENT. GK DOMINICK SALA

STATE COUNCIL C & B OF NASSAU

COUNTY IS HAVING IT’S ANNUAL MET’S

GAME OUTING NEXT MONTH. LOOK FOR

DETAILS AT THE NEXT CHAPTER

MEETING OR RIGHT HERE. CONTACT C

& B CHAIRMAN ANTHONY IPPOLITO AT

516-256-7799



The “Pius Knights” Newsletter has been “Crowned“ Best in Nassau five consecutive Columbian years 2010-2016 Page 9

The Nassau Chapter will Honor the retired Priests in residence at the “St. Pius X

Enriched Living Center” in Amityville during the Chapter Ball on April 16th 2016. It will be a

catered affair and they will be presented with a check from donations made from Councils,

Organizations, Businesses, and Individuals here in Nassau County.
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